
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

11th July 2024 
 
Private & Confidential 
Deputy Jim O’Callaghan 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Dublin 2 
 
 
Dear Deputy O’Callaghan 
 

REPDR/24/27716 

To ask the Minister for Health the number of staff in the management 
and administrative sector of the health service paid €100,000 to 
€150,000 annually, €150,000 to €200,000 annually, €200,000 to 
€250,000 annually, and more than €250,000 annually, for each year 
from 2020 to 2024, in tabular form. 
 

 

 
Dear Deputy O’Callaghan, 
 
I refer to your REPDR/24 27716 enquiry above and respond as follows: 
 

 
 
Just to note, the column for 2024 reflects the earnings from January to May 2024 only.  I trust the 
above is in order, however, if you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Rosemary Bartlett 

____________________________________________ 

Rosemary Bartlett 
CRM, Communications and Staffing Support 
National Payroll 
 

 

 
Tel: 00353(0) 87 7618326 

                       Email:rosemary.bartlett@hse.ie 
Finance Shared Services - NFD 

National Payroll 
Áras Sláinte Chluainin 

Manorhamilton 
Co Leitrim  
F91 E5D5 

 

 


